
The Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA) wishes to inform all its stakeholders that both its 
Gaborone and Francistown offices will be closing for the Christmas Holidays on Friday, 22 December 
2023, and will be re-opening on Monday, 8 January 2024.

For any information before, during or after the closure please contact the following:
1.	 Public Relations and Education Manager: 73991127.
2.	 Divisional Manager Works: 71825113/73825113
3.	 Divisional Manager Supplies: 71845210
4.	 Divisional Manager Services: 74550668
5.	 Contractor Registration Unit Manager: 74525317
6.	 ICT Manager: 72113580

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New year.

PPRA CHRISTMAS BREAK CLOSURE

PUBLIC PROCUREMENT REGULATORY AUTHORITY PPRAGABORONE

Tel: (+267) 360 2000                                                                                       
Fax: (+267) 390 682                
Postal Address:  Private Bag 0058, 
Gaborone
Physical Address: Plot 8913, Maakgadigau  
Road, Gaborone West Industrial Site

FRANCISTOWN

Tel: (+267) 2402258
Fax: (+267) 240 2256
Postal Address: Private Bag 274, 
Francistown  
Physical Address: Plot 14773, 2nd Floor, 
Botswana    Life Building, CBD


